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Yolo County Invites Public Comment on the 2023-25 Community 

Health Assessment Through November 28 
 
The Yolo County Health and Human Service Agency’s (HHSA) Public Health Branch has released the draft 2023-25 

Community Health Assessment (CHA) for public review through 5:00 p.m. on November 28, 2022. The CHA is a 

report that includes information about the overall health of residents in the county and identifies eleven significant 

health needs. A CHA is released every three years. It is used to help the County and community, and city partners 
make decisions about how to improve health outcomes for residents. The CHA also contains information about the 

social determinants of health, such as education and income levels, and how they impact the health of various groups 

in the county. 

 

The public review period is an opportunity for residents and County partners to review the draft CHA and provide 

comments on the document before it is finalized. Submitting a comment does not guarantee that the suggestion 

submitted will be included in the final CHA. 

 

The CHA can be found at https://bit.ly/Yolo23-23CHA, and hard copies will be available at the following HHSA 

Service Center locations during business hours: 

 

• Woodland (25 N. Cottonwood Street) 

• West Sacramento (500 Jefferson Boulevard) 

• Davis (600 A Street) 

• Winters (111 E. Grant Avenue) 

 

There are several ways to provide comments. Comments can be emailed to healthyyolo@yolocounty.org or 

submitted online through an anonymous electronic form by visiting https://bit.ly/YoloCHA. Comments may also be 

mailed to Healthy Yolo c/o the Public Health Branch, 25 N. Cottonwood Street, Woodland, CA 95695. Mailed-in 

comments that are postmarked on or before November 28, 2022, will be accepted. 

 

After the review period closes, the HHSA Public Health team will review and provide written responses to all 

comments. These responses will be posted at www.healthyyolo.org by January 12, 2023. 
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